
Explanation on tower work   

 

The KABE-CD tower has failed structural and must be replaced with a new tower.  Construction of the 

new tower has now commenced and is not expected to be completed until 5/31/19.  Any unplanned 

construction delays will prevent KUVI-DT from meeting the phase 3 deadline. 


